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Preserving "THE FEATHER RIVER ROUTE"

Help us repaint WP 705 back to "Perlman Green"!
Then...

Now...

While we at the FRRS have had great success at preserving our collection of railroad equipment, we still 
need your help in raising funds to maintain our equipment.

While we are actively working on plans for the maintenance, repairs and restoration of some of our 
equipment, we need your help to make our efforts go even further!

You can donate online at donate.wplives.org or mail a check to "WP 705 Restoration" P.O. Box 608, 
Portola, CA 96122-8636 made out to the Feather River Rail Society.

Soon?




